ﬁ Outlook

[EXTERNAL] 19219 Warrington

From Premier Builder Info <info@premierbuilderinc.com>
Date Thu 9/18/2025 12:43 PM
To  Ellen Thackery <ellen.thackery@detroitmi.gov>

0 1 attachment (83 KB)
Pinkins Letter of Authorization.pdf;

Hi Ellen,

We are wondering if we can seek approval now for the same Presidential Shake product to be used on
the house. The homeowner plans to re-roof the house in the near future. Please see the attached letter
from Mr. Pinkins. Please note, both the house and garage shake is too degraded to repair. Thank you.

Have a great day!

586-727-4426



